
Mrs. Jil Nelson

I’m very excited to be starting my 5th year as the principal of Eddyville Elementary.  Please
know that our partnership is an essential part of your child’s educational experience.  My door is
always open.  Please contact me by phone or email if you ever have any questions or concerns.
I enjoy getting to know each student in our building and try to work with students as often as I
can.
I earned my BS in Elementary education from Central College in 1994.  I taught for several
years both before having our four children and after the youngest started school.  I returned to
get my Master Degree in Administration in 2015 from Viterbo University.
My husband Kyle and I live in Pella and as of this year are experiencing our first year of the
“empty nest!”  I am looking forward to another great year together.  Go Rockets!
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